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The Village Landlord’s Newsletter

IMPORTANT NOTICE:   OUR NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS SCHEDULED 

FOR SUNDAY APRIL 30TH.



News from the President…

NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT

The Village Press - April 2017

Hi Everyone,

April 30th will be our last meeting before the summer break.  Hope 
you can attend as Bob Obenland will be doing a presentation on the 
European Christmas Markets, plus more from his holiday travels.

All of you who attended our annual picnic will agree it was an 
enjoyable day-wonderful company, a wide variety of delicious dishes, 
great music, song and dance provided by Dianne and Chet 
Rosenbaum (Thank you Dianne and Chet), games and prizes.  Even 
the weather accommodated us with a lovely breeze and low 
humidity.  Thank you to all 41 members who attended.

It is with great sadness and a heavy heart that I must inform you that 
my lifelong friend, Josephine Armeno, and I’m sure a dear friend to 
many of you, has been placed in Hospice.  Josephine has been 
battling cancer.  As many of you know, Josephine is a member of our 
club for nearly 20 years.   For any information, please feel free to call 
me at 954-821-6065.  Please keep Josephine, Gene and their family 
in your thoughts and prayers.  Thank You!!!

Bonnie  
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TREASURER’S REPORT

Hello,

If you got a sad face with your 

newsletter your dues for 2017 

are due so you can send it to our 

PO box or pay at the April 

meeting: 

Village Landlords 

PO Box 670093 

Coral Springs, FL 33067 

Dues are $15 for a single 

member and $25 for a family.

If you joined in September, 

October, November or December 

of 2016 your 2017 dues are 

paid. 

Note that this months report 

reflects the sale of some of 

Gunther’s items on E-Bay.

I hope to see you at the April 

meeting.

Bob
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Tree Tops Park Picnic – General Meeting Highlights

March 19th, 2017   

Kathy Tavernia, Secretary

Board Members present:  

Bonnie Eichholtz, Joe McPhillips, Bob Obenland, Gene Armeno, Norm Barrett, 

Jessica Spicer, Mary Spicer, Gisela Suarez, Jonathan Stout and Kathy Tavernia.

Bonnie welcomed everyone to our annual picnic at Tree Tops Park.  She gave us 

a brief synopsis of the events that were planned for the day which included 

games and all the delicious food.  Bonnie also thanked our members Diane and 

Chet Rosenbaum for the wonderful musical entertainment they provided.  Bonnie 

mentioned the passing of a good friend, Margaret Earnest, who occasionally 

joined our festivities and will be missed.

Prizes and Raffles:  Gene spoke about the various prizes that were available 

with the tickets won during the games.  There was also a 50/50 raffle. 

Newsletter: Gisela Suarez and Gerry Fernon took pictures of the picnic.  Look 

forward to seeing them in this newsletter and online. 

Hospitality: Everyone shared in the delicious variety of food that was brought 

to share. Thanks to all.

Swap & Sell: There are 2 slots open in April for the tables.  Please email Kathy 

Tavernia if you wish to sign up.  Our April meeting is taking place on the fifth 

Sunday, on April 30th.



PICNIC RAFFLES AND PRIZES
MARCH 19, 2017 

Picnic Prizes

3 Evergreen Trees Joe McPhillips

M&M’s Easter Bunny House Cotton Bueter

Village Lookout Tower Kathy Tavernia

Up in the Apple Tree Gisela Suarez

Merrily Round We Go Mei-Hua Paige

4th of July Celebration Decorating Set Mary Spicer

Fly Through Elf Kathy McPhillips

Fireworks Liliam Acevedo

Bakers Elves Nancy Fernon

3 Woodland Roads Norm Barrett

50/50 Raffle collected $140:$70 to the Club and $70 to the 

winner, Kathy Tavernia

Upcoming Meetings:

April 30th:  Please note date change for our General Meeting.  Bob 

Obenland will have a presentation on the European Christmas 

Markets he recently visited.

September 24th:  General Meeting.  We’re back from our summer 

vacations and ready to share all we’ve done.



A Note from the Editor…Gisela Suarez

For Christians, Easter Sunday celebrates one of the 

greatest days in history - when Jesus, the Son of 

God, defeated death and rose from the grave.   

Easter is meant to be a symbol of hope, renewal, 

and new life.  It also symbolizes new life and rebirth.  

Celebrate this Easter with a heart filled with love 

and peace.

April 2017

Our next meeting is on April 30th, our last meeting 

until September. There will be a raffle and an

auction.   Auction items must be paid by the end of the meeting with 

cash or check.   We would appreciate small bills ($1 and $5) when 

purchasing raffle tickets.  Have a wonderful Summer!



The Picnic in 

pictures….







VILLAGE LANDLORDS 

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION      

DATE: __/__/2017

Membership year is from January 1st—December 31. All information is confidential and used for club

purposes only. Please fill out application and return along with the membership fee of $15.00 per person or

$25.00 per family. Make checks payable to The Village Landlords, P. O. Box 670093 Coral Springs, FL 33067.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

CITY:

STATE:________________________________    ZIP:_____________________

HOME PHONE #:

E-MAIL:

What year did you start collecting? 

Would you be interested in hosting a Christmas House Tour in December or 

January?

__ Yes           __ No         __ Possibly          __ Need more information

What activities would you be interested in seeing at the meetings?

__Display Techniques  __Guest Speakers  __Social Events  __Workshops 

__Other     

Comments : ________________________________________________________

What do you collect?

_____ Dickens’ Village

_____ Christmas in the City

_____ New England Village

_____ Snow Village

_____ North Pole

_____ Alpine Village

_____ Snowbabies

_____ Snowbunnies

_____ Winter Silhouette

_____ Little Town of Bethlehem 

_____ Seasons Bay

Other: ______________________

9820 NW 77th 

Ave.

Hialeah Gardens, 

FL 33016

Phone: 305-558-

5352

800 NE 13th St.

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 

33304

Phone: 954-763-

1403


